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Thursday 27th June 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
 
Leasowe class will be visiting the Recycling Centre in Liverpool on Monday 8th July 2024. On this trip the 
children will learn all about recycling and how the whole process works, from start to finish. 
 
Please note the following trip details: 

• Children will be travelling by coach. 

• Children will have an early lunch in school and leave for 12:30pm.  

• Children will return for approx. 3:20pm. Please keep updated via Schoolcomms on the day.   

• Please ensure pupils are wearing their full school uniform on this day with comfortable walking shoes 
and a jacket. 

 
Please complete the consent form by Friday 5th July 2024 to give permission, if this consent form is not 
completed your child will be unable to attend this trip.  
 
All letters that are issued for upcoming trips and events will now also be posted on our school website 
under the ‘Letters’ tab.  
 
Your sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miss H Melarangi 
Headteacher. 
 


